
Hi all, 
 
On Saturday June 15th Valley Green Shredding will set up behind Town Hall between 
9:00 and 12:00 to shred all your sensitive documents--tax papers, bank 
statements, etc. etc.  Valley Green doesn't charge a fee for this service, but 
the Recycling Committee is asking everyone who participates to make a donation of 
between $5.00 and $10.00 (depending upon how much stuff to shred you bring) to 
support the renovation of the Senior Center in Town Hall.  Of course, if you'd 
like to contribute more that would be great. 
 
Please tell your friends and neighbors about this event. 
 
Gary 
 
Gary Bernhard 
Recycling Coordinator 

 


